
  
4230 Sherwoodtowne Blvd, Mississauga, ON L4Z 2G6  

 

Date: October 30, 2024 
 

To: Alberta Securities Commission 
      British Columbia Securities Commission 
      Ontario Securities Commission 
     Saskatchewan Securities Commission 

     Yukon Securities Commission 
       MNP LLP 

       Netramark Holdings Inc. 
 

RE: Netramark Holdings Inc. (the “Company”) Change of Auditor Notice under Section 4.11(6) of 

National Instrument 51-102 - Continuous Disclosure Obligation (NI 51-102)  

We have reviewed the information contained in the Change of Auditor Notice of Netramark Holdings Inc. 
dated October 30, 2024 (the “Notice”), which we understand will be filed pursuant to Section 4.11 of 
National Instrument 51-102. 
 
Based on our knowledge as of the date hereof, we agree with the statements contained in the 
Notice. We have no basis to agree or disagree with the comments in the notice relating to MNP 
LLP. 
 

Should you require clarification or further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely Yours,  

 
Fathi Abu-Farah, CPA, CA PAL  

Abu-Farah Professional Corporation 


